
To:  President and Members of the Munster Town Council 

 

From:  Wendy Mis, Clerk-Treasurer, IAMC, CMC 

 

Date:  January 17, 2022 

 

Re:  Appropriation Adjustments, Ordinance 1852 

 

 

 Ordinance 1852 authorizes the budget transfers between major expenditure groups to the 

2021 budget.  The first reading of this ordinance took place at the December 6, 2021 meeting and 

was scheduled for second reading in January 2022.  The adjustments in Exhibit A are based on 

the final expenditures made on December 31, 2021.  There is no net change in any fund. 

 

 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 

 

 By motion and roll-call vote, adopt the introduced Ordinance 1852 on second reading as 

presented. 

 

 


